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Super Citizens 
Cormac 
Bonnie 
Grace C 
Oli L 
Ted 
 
Branches of Love 
Maisie 
Kason 
Logan 
Marvel 
Rohan 
 
Parents Evenings: 
 
Monday 16th and Wednesday 18th 
October. By phone or in person. 
More information to follow. 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 
We've had a great week and the 
children are enjoying their learning, we 
can’t believe it’s the end of week 4 
already! 
 
Guests to school. 
 
We welcomed Tomas Williams who 
shared British Values information with the 
children focusing on the rule of law and 
how parliament works.  
  
We then had a wonderful singing 
workshop with B Sharp. 
 
Have a resttful weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
P Fearn 
 
Whole School Mass: 
We all went down to Mass, including our 
newest pupils in Oak Class, to celebrate 
together, the start of the New School 
Year. The children were so well behaved 
and the GIFT Team read beautifully. 
 
Kids Corner:  
 
Hazel and Maple Class had an assembly 
with Tomas Williams, Senior Education 
Officer for UK Parliament on an overview 
of the three key parts of Parliament and 
how they work together to make laws. It 
was very interesting and we all learned a 
lot. 
 

 Joke from Mrs Butchart: 
How do you get Pikachu on a bus? 
Pokemon!! 

 

 

Ruby liked the 
songs with 

BSharp 

Oli L liked 
how Laws are 

made. 


